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Frankfort, KY 40602-06 15

March 7, 2025
RE: Lost City Solar Project
To whom it may concern:
As a resident of Muhlenberg County, I am writing to express my
strong support and enthusiasm for the Lost City Solar Project.
Our county has been losing jobs with TVA shutting down
multiple coal-fired units at the Paradise generating plant and the
last remaining coal mine being shut down last summer. Due to
the lack of local opportunities, graduating students and laid-off
workers are leaving the county to fmd jobs. We need new
businesses to locate here, create construction jobs, support
existing local businesses, and invest in the community.
The Lost City Solar Project will support our local economy by
creating jobs in solar installation and maintenance and creating
demand for local services. The project offers an outstanding
opportunity for economic growth and will contribute to the well
being of our community.
Thank you for your consideration of this important project.


